
 

 

Fostering People, an Ofsted rated ‘Outstanding’ fostering agency, have taken new offices at The Point in West Bridgford 
following their relocation from the Civic Centre on Trent Bridge which is set for redevelopment. Fostering People’s head 
office has been in West Bridgford since 2000, the head office supports hundreds of fostering families in over 50 towns 
and cities across the UK. 
 
The Point in West Bridgford is now fully occupied and Fostering People add to an already strong group of tenants in the 
building such as Protocol International, Handelsbanken, Intoware and The Stroke Association.  

 
Mark Tomlinson, Director of FHP Property Consultants who acted on behalf of the Landlords in the deal comments: 
 
“We have been working with the Landlords ever since their acquisition of the building and I am delighted that we have 
secured such a good quality tenant for the final suite. We have managed to secure an excellent occupier profile for the 
building with a good mix of National operators in various sectors such as recruitment, finance and technology. 
 
The property is one of the best quality spaces in the area with Grade A specification a short walk from West Bridgford 
town centre.  Acquiring good quality office space in Nottinghamshire is becoming increasingly tricky for occupiers with 
an increasing lack of availability so it is important that occupiers engage with the market early when considering their 
ongoing expansion requirements”. 
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